November 4, 2016
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

St. Catharines Collegiate students will be participating in the St. Catharines Santa Claus Parade on
Sunday, November 20, 2016. Your son or daughter has been selected to represent our school. The
organizing committee requests that students meet at the St. Catharines Collegiate at 1:30 pm for a
BBQ before the parade. We will leave the school and proceed to the parade start point following the
BBQ. The parade will begin at 3:30 pm; it starts at the corner of Duke Street and Queen Street,
marches along Queen Street, turns left onto St. Paul Street, turns left onto James Street, then turns
left onto Church Street and ends at Wellington Street.

Students are responsible for their own transportation to the school and from the end point (Church
St. and Wellington St.) following the parade. Due to the nature of the parade route, parents are
responsible for communication with their child and transportation home at the end of the parade.
The parade is expected to end at approximately 5:00 pm.

In order for your son or daughter to participate in the parade, the attached permission form must be
completed and signed. Please have the permission forms returned to the main office by
Thursday, November 17. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Randy Crysler
or Sarah Falls at 905-687-7301.

Thank you,
St. Catharines Collegiate Santa Claus Parade Committee



